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From: em.jamt.b.8635bf.a7b1ec8b@editorialmanager.com on behalf of Andrew Y C Nee <em@editorialmanager.com>

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 05:33 PM

To: Ahmed Samir Anwar Alemdar

Subject: Thank you - let us know how we can improve the reviewing process - [EMID:f7bc93b5cc24a180]

Dear Dr. Alemdar 

 

Thank you for your review of the manuscript JAMT-D-23-03666 for The International Journal of Advanced Manufacturing Technology. 

We greatly appreciate your assistance. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

The Editorial Office 

 

The International Journal of Advanced Manufacturing Technology 

 

We really value your feedback! Please spend 1 minute to tell us about your experience of reviewing - click 

https://springernature.eu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cNPY5OM4ZC3PkON?J=170 

 

This letter contains confidential information, is for your own use, and should not be forwarded to third parties. 

 

Recipients of this email are registered users within the Editorial Manager database for this journal. We will keep your information on file to use in the process of submitting, 

evaluating and publishing a manuscript. For more information on how we use your personal details please see our privacy policy at 

https://www.springernature.com/production-privacy-policy. If you no longer wish to receive messages from this journal or you have questions regarding database 

management, please contact the Publication Office at the link below. 

 

__________________________________________________ 

In compliance with data protection regulations, you may request that we remove your personal registration details at any time.  (Use the following URL: 

https://www.editorialmanager.com/jamt/login.asp?a=r). Please contact the publication office if you have any questions. 


